
Dear Amon: 

JAMES A. FARLEY 

NEW YORK 

April 2lst,1944. 

Thanks for your editorials in the 
April 5th issues of the morning and evening Fort 
Worth Star Telegram. I read them all with interest . 

It is a bout time you and I got together 
and straightened out our program. Maybe we could 
bring George Marshall of laundry and football fame 
into it, and he might be helpful to us . 

Sincerely yours , 

Mr • .Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 


